
PSOC POTLUCK PICNIC 
SATURDAY - JULY 20, 2024 

The PSOC Potluck Picnic will be held at the Greenbrook Clubhouse in Fountain Valley from 11:00 am - 2:00 pm on 
Saturday-July 20, 2024 (see map below).   

Please bring a main dish or side dish serving approximately 12 people.  If you wish, you can also bring your favorite 
dessert to share with others.  The club will provide desserts, drinks (e.g. water, juices), paper plates, napkins, plastic 
cups and utensils. The food and drinks will be set up on the south side of the clubhouse in the BBQ area.  We’ll use the grassy 
area next to the clubhouse for our potluck picnic. 
This is a great opportunity to visit with fellow club members and guests, enjoy some good food and drink, play some games, 
talk about photography, and maybe even take a few candid shots of people eating, laughing, playing games, or just relaxing.  If 
you have some games (i.e. bocce ball, corn hole toss, ladder ball toss), please bring them with you to share with others. 
PLEASE BE SURE TO BRING YOUR PSOC NAME BADGE, SUNSCREEN, CHAIRS, BLANKETS, UMBRELLAS 
and/or CANOPY.   
If you’re a new member and don’t have your PSOC name badge yet, we’ll provide you with a stick-on badge.  

!  

Directions to Greenbrook Clubhouse (18222 Santa Joanana St.):  Head south on Magnolia past Talbert, go one block and turn 
right on Rhine River St., then go two blocks and turn left on Santa Joanana St.   The clubhouse is one block south on the left 
side of the street.  We’ll be set up on the south side of the clubhouse. 

Picnic Guidelines: 

1. Members & guests should bring a main dish or side dish to share with others (serving approx. 12 people). 
2. Members & guests should bring their own chairs, blankets, umbrellas and/or canopy. 
3. Members & guests can bring games to play with others. 
4. Restrooms are located on the east side of the clubhouse next to the pool (accessible from the back door). 

NOTE:  If you are on a special diet, you’re welcome to bring your own picnic lunch. 

PLEASE RSVP no later than July 12th to Kurt Bayless at kbayless123@gmail.com 

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU AT THE PICNIC THIS YEAR TO CELEBRATE SUMMER!


